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UPDATE: Woodland Park Zoo closing for the day Tuesday 

Tonight's WildLanterns canceled 
 

 SEATTLE—Due to ongoing snow and inclement weather, Woodland Park Zoo is 

closing at 11:00 a.m. for the remainder of today, Tuesday, December 20, 2022, and 

tonight's WildLanterns event is canceled. 

  

Daytime admission ticket holders who are unable to visit due to the closure may visit 

the zoo on any alternative date and time of their choosing when the zoo is open 

through December 31, 2022. WildLanterns ticket holders with tickets impacted by the 

zoo closure should check their email for rescheduling information. 

 

Any impact to zoo operating hours in the coming days will be updated daily at 

www.zoo.org and on our social media channels depending on weather conditions. 

There will not be daily press releases throughout this weather event. 

 

For more information on Woodland Park Zoo, visit www.zoo.org and follow the zoo 

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  
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